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    Thursday 09th February 2017
Dear Parents,
We are very pleased to welcome Mrs Kerry Mascord back after her maternity leave. Mrs Mascord will be teaching 4 days a week in Year 1 with Mrs Roberts continuing to teach the class on the Friday. We also welcome Emma Rogers who will be Year 5’s lunch supervisor.
We would like to say goodbye and thank you to Miss Hoy for the support she has given to Year 1 over the past six weeks.  Miss Hoy will be moving to Northampton and we hope she keeps in touch.  Good luck with the house move!  
The children have really excelled themselves this term with taking up challenges which push their boundaries. This Friday I will be presenting certificates to children who have completed their challenge(s).  If your child’s challenge took place through the home setting, please fill out the form to confirm that they have either succeeded or given the challenge a good try.

World Book Day 2017 - The children and staff will be celebrating world book day on Thursday 2nd March.  The teachers have chosen ‘Stories from different cultures and worldwide stories’ as their theme.  Children will choose a story and teacher to visit for the morning and take part in a carousel of activities linked to the book.  Please could we ask that children come dressed up as their favourite book character. We are also having a book swap in the hall in the afternoon – please could you encourage your child to bring a good quality book from home, into school, that they are happy to swap for a different book. 

We will be saying goodbye to the scaffolding next week.  Thank you for your patience over the last few months whilst waiting for our new school roof to be laid.  
Have a wonderful half term break.  I hope all the poorly children are feeling well again after a rest.






Thank you,
Mrs Burbank.
PAs this week were Alicia and Kasey. Thank you for your help.  

Forest School

Last week at Forest School we had to use our knotting skills and great teamwork to put up a shelter over our fire circle (to keep dry!).  We cooked flatbread on the fire, much like Stone Age people may have done.  Most of us tried it with the jam we made last week (to see if we could preserve fresh fruit with just honey on the camp fire, Stone age style).  
This week at Forest School we tried to learn a new knot.  Some of us used a saw to cut wood.  We all enjoyed cracking nuts like cave men with pebbles and sticks.  We thought about how we had shown courage - someone said trying the turnip we cooked on the fire, was like Stig of the Dump!.
School Dinners

This week the new Spring/Summer menus have come home with your child.  Please could you fill these in and send them back to school by Friday ready for week one after the half term.
CLASS NEWS

 Year F   This week we have been learning about animals from cold places.  We made a furry arctic animal and added information about them using labels.  In maths we have been learning about capacity, using the words full, empty, half full, nearly full and nearly empty.
 Year 1   This week we have been thinking about who our heroes are, and how we can be

               a hero.  We have done some fantastic writing about this.  In science, we made 

               houses out of different materials.  We have been looking at addition and

               subtraction in maths.
 Year 2
This week we have been showing off how much we have learnt so far in Year 2.  In DT we have completed our 3D models with moving figures.
 Year 3   This week we had a fantastic visit to Stonehenge.  We have also been

               looking at equivalent fractions and Myths & Legends.
 Year 4   This week we took part in a class dance competition where we performed our natural disaster dances we had been working on with Mr Chadwick.  In maths we have been working on problem solving and as an end to our Volcanoes and Earthquakes topic we erupted our own volcano!
 Year 5   This week we have used descriptive features to write a poem in English about our David Hockney style images of Wantage. In PE, we have been using our evading skills to dodge the ball in Rugby!
 Year 6   This week we have been ordering, adding and subtracting fractions. In art we 
               have been learning techniques to sketch and draw silhouettes.  In English we
               have been learning the structure to use to write an explanation text and 
               exploring commas.
Soaring High
This week the following children have earned “Soaring High”:

Year F    All of Foundation for trying really hard with our new weekly challenges. 

Year 1    All of Year 1 for being such a great class to teach this term – well done from 

               Miss Hoy.
Year 2    Nola for showing great teamwork by helping to finish off her classmates 3D 

               models when they were off sick.  Sophia for confidence and determination when 

               completing her challenge.  Well done.
Year 3    All of Year 3 for showing all of their learning powers during the trip to 

               Stonehenge.
Year 4    Ava for an excellent piece of writing in topic work about a volcanic eruption.
               James for persevering with some tricky maths work!
Year 5
Jake G for showing brilliant determination with his evading skills in our 
               rugby games!  Angel A for accurately using descriptive features in a 
               sophisticated way in her English poem!
Year 6    Joel for being determined to practice his spellings and getting a super test score!
               Kyra for being brave in maths when we looked at word problems and spotting 
               the bits designed to catch you out!

Well done everyone!
Tidy Tiger

This week Tidy Tiger goes to Year 3 for having the tidiest room. Well done! 
Attendance Ted

Attendance Ted was awarded to Year 6 for having the best attendance last week, they will be looking after Attendance Ted next week.  Well done 6 Year !
School Uniform
If you need new uniform please order online or by telephone.  The website is pmgschoolwear.co.uk and the order line is 0800 4046644.

Book bags and PE bags are also available to be purchased from pmgschoolwear.









